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February 2, 1994

Dear Client

Attached is a letter co-authored by Mickey Supina, Quality Manager, and Richard Licht,
Technical Manager, 3M Ceramic Materials Department regarding certification of 3M
materials destined for nuclear applications.

Please review the letter and contact either Richard Licht or the undersigned if you have
additional questions. Richard's telephone number is 612/733-7079. My telephone number

at 3M is 612/736-0341
Best regards,
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